

Copenhagen December 14th 2015

Dear Mr. Jørgen Rossen,

I would hereby like to express my most sincere gratitude for our meeting during which you informed me about your valuable project -"The International Student City of Copenhagen" (ISCC).

It is my pleasure to extend my warmest appreciation for ISCC, even more when it has been inspired by the Cité Internationale Universitaire de Paris (CIUP), where the Maison du Mexique was inaugurated in 1953 and still remains as an emblematic icon of the ongoing bilateral relations between Mexico and France.

It is my belief that projects like yours are the best way to promote and share the cultural and historical richness & heritage of our nations; therefore it is my hope that in the future our countries could join forces towards strengthening its ties in order to achieve "Det Mexicanske Hus"

The ISCC is definitely an exciting project that will support Copenhagen to become an international city of knowledge through its young students from many different nations.

I wish you all the best in your endeavors to solidify strong relationships with Mexico and many other countries.

José Ignacio Madrazo Ambassador